
SENSORY STORY TIME AT THE PUTTERHAM LIBRARY 

I am going to visit the Putterham Library for sensory storytime. 

 I will go there with a grownup; my grownup will stay with me during the storytime. 

 
The Putterham Library is at 959 West Roxbury Parkway. 

 

 

First, I get a ticket for storytime at the front desk. 

 

Storytime will be in the meeting room. I will find my own place to sit. If I want to, I can sit 

with my grownup 



 

The librarian I will see is Miss Marcy. 

 

I will also see Putterham Patty, the storytime puppet.  If I want to, I can say “Hello” to 

Putterham Patty; If I want to, I can tell her my name. 

       

We will sing, listen to stories, and move around! 



   

If I want one, I can use a fidget or a lap pad.  

 

If it is too loud, there are headphones for me to use. 

 

If I want a break from storytime, I can tell my grownup and we can go into the Library. 

When I feel ready, we can come back.  It is also OK to leave story time before the end if my 

grownup says it’s OK. 

             

Storytime will last about 30 minutes; at the end, there will be an activity! We might color or 

do an art project, we might play with building toys or blow bubbles.  I can stay at the activity 

for as long as I'd like. 



   

After the storytime, I might check out books or I might just go home. 

 

Storytime at the library is fun! 

 

 

 


